
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, June 16, 2022 8:06 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 8:04 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Lacey Evans <evanslaceyb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 5:46 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Solar Concern 

Hello, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03986-2022 

I am writing because I was very frustrated to learn that the Florida Public Service Commission approved a 
minimum $25 bill for FPL to charge customers. I am a 100% self-sufficient solar home, and I was paying a 
$8.99 grid connection fee for emergencies and to sell my excess power back to the grid for usage around the 
state. So far this year we have "sold" l.41MWh back to the FPL to be used in the state of Florida and have not 
received any payment, it feels as though now we are just going to be paying to donate energy back to FPL. 
Nearly tripling the cost of connection seems excessive. 

Is this a trend we can expect to see continue? What are we doing to incentivize our state to go green if now we 
have to pay to convert to solar and then pay to share our energy? 

I am disappointed and frustrated at the decision that was made. 

Thank you, 

Lacey B. Evans 
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